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Year 6 Proposed Trip Out: 
 

Live Welsh National Opera Concert 
at the Mayflower Theatre, Southampton 

Wednesday 8th May 2019 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We would love to take our Year 6 children out to watch a concert at the Mayflower Theatre on 
the afternoon of 8th May.  This is a ideal way to learn about classical music, sing with the 
orchestra and see what goes into creating an opera. 

 
Although this is a free concert we still need to cover the cost of coach hire. 
 

The cost per child would be £5.60.  

 
Please could you inform the school office by Wednesday 13th March only if you ARE 
NOT happy to pay this.   
 
We will then make a decision whether to go ahead with the trip or not. 
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 
Mrs Pollitt and Miss Gibaud 
 
 
 
 

 


